
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brad and Sandy   
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 3:46 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Hydro seasonal rate customers 
 
Sir or Ms: 
 
Regarding Seasonal Rate Hydro One customers.  I have a concern when a group of customers rate is 
changed so that a certain part of that group may pay more while others pay less.  It is always the rural 
customers that end up paying more.  The reasoning being that the delivery costs are more for those 
customers.  Yet it is those same rural customers that live in the shadow of Nuclear, Wind and other 
Power Generation sites, Transmission, Distribution Stations and Lines and have had there property 
values significantly degraded because of these sites.  There has been no compensation to these 
customers for this.  Now again they will be paying more under this change.  It is not a fair plan.  And 
fairness is more complicated then it seems. 
 
Brad   
 
Sent from my iPad 
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